
  
“OUR CHILDREN – OUR FUTURE” 

Inter-Departmental Correspondence 
Curriculum and Instruction 

 

Date:  March 28, 2019 
Board Meeting Date:  

Special Notice / Hearing:  None 
Vote Required:  Majority  

  
To: Honorable Board of Trustees 

From: Gina Sudaria, Interim Superintendent  
 

 
Subject: Consideration to approve a request to send a selected group of 8th graders 

from the Costaño home of the 49er Academy to Washington D.C. 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Approve the request to send selected group of 8th graders to Washington D.C. from the 
Costaño home of the 49er Academy from May 19th- May 22rd.  Two certificated staff will 
be attending to provide support and supervision to 20 students.  
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
Close up gives students countless learning opportunities as their fast-paced program 
takes them to Washington’s famous monuments and memorials.  Students will learn 
how the people and places they’ve studied about back home impact their lives today! 
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
There is no fiscal impact to the Ravenswood City School District this trip at $31,572 is 
fully funded by 49er Academy which includes transportation, room and board, food cost, 
and teacher compensation. 

 

 

 

                     
                    Gina Sudaria 

                         Interim Superintendent 

Ravenswood City School District 
ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE 

2120 Euclid Avenue, East Palo Alto, California 94303 

(650) 329-2800    Fax (650) 323-1072 
 


